
 

 

 
NEIGHT HILL 
HIMBLETON 
DROITWICH 
WORCESTER 

WR9 7LE 
Telephone:  01905 391231 

www.himbleton.worcs.sch.uk 
HEADTEACHER:   Mrs G Martin 

    
 

Monday 18th September 2023 
 
 

South Worcestershire School Games Cross-Country Championships 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
UKS2 have been invited to take part in the South Worcestershire School Games Cross-Country Championships on 
Tuesday 17th October at Prince Henry’s High School. This is a very exciting opportunity to showcase their 
determination and running stamina.  
 
We will be travelling to by coach, leaving at around 9.30am and will return in school for the afternoon lessons.  School 
will be subsidising the cost of this visit but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 towards the cost of 
transport. Please note, a child will never be denied participation for financial reasons; please speak to Mrs Martin in 
the first instance if you would like to discuss this. 
 
Children will need to: 

 Wear full school PE kit.  

 Bring a water proof coat. 

 Bring a packed lunch and water bottle. If you would like to order a ASPENS packed lunch please do so by 
Friday 13th October to be delivered on Monday.  

 
We would be grateful if you would return the attached form and return it to the office by Monday 2nd October at the 
latest.  Please keep this letter as it contains all the guidance and information. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 Miss Albutt 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Name of Child:…………………………………………………………………………. 

I consent for my child (named above) to take part in South Worcestershire School Games Cross-Country 

Championships on Tuesday 17th September at Prince Henry’s High School.  

 

o I agree to a voluntary contribution of £5 and have paid on School Money.  

                 School money receipt number: ……………………………………………… 

 

Signed:……………………………………………. Parent/Carer 

 

 

 


